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To whom it may concern: 
 12 April, 2019 

 
Company name: SUZUKI MOTOR CORPORATION 
Representative: Toshihiro Suzuki, President 

(Code No.: 7269, First Section of Tokyo Stock Exchange) 
Contact person: Seiji Kobayashi, General Manager 

 
Corporate Management/IR/Cost Management Dept. 

 
Corporate Planning Office 

TEL: (053) 440-2030 
 

Notice concerning extraordinary loss 
 
Suzuki Motor Corporation (“the Company”) hereby announces that the Company has recorded 
following extraordinary loss in the fiscal year ending 31 March, 2019. 
 
1. Details of extraordinary loss 
Further to the announcement “Publication of investigation results on improper conducts 
regarding the final vehicle inspection in the plants” issued today, in view of cases where factory 
inspection was conducted solely by assistant inspectors under training process, and likelihood 
of inappropriate confirmation of conformity to the Japanese vehicle safety standards at the 
factory inspection, the Company plans to conduct recall campaign of corresponding vehicles 
that have not undergone initial state inspection.  Details such as range of subject vehicles are 
now under verification.  Once they are identified, the Company shall immediately report to the 
authority and conduct recall campaign.   
 
In the fourth quarter accounting period (January-March 2019), the Company has decided to 
record an extraordinary loss of 80 billion yen. 
 
2. Future outlook 
Forecast of consolidated accounts for the full year of financial period ending 31st March, 2019 
shall be promptly modified and disclosed, if necessity arises. 
 

End 


